
Welcome to the 

Garden Grove Seventh-day Adventist Church
July 30, 2011

Senior Pastor, Dan Smith, h-951.359.4634, c-951.236.7262, pastordan@gardengrovesda.com

Young Adult Pastor, Shiphrah Fepulea’I, 760.224.4404, youngadultpastor@gardengrovesda.com

Youth Pastor, Garrett  Speyer, 530.518.6270, youthpastor@gardengrovesda.com

Offi  ce Manager, Silvino J. Briceno, o-714.534.1987 ext. 116, f-714.534.3877, offi  ce@gardengrovesda.com

Bible Worker, Helen Sneed, ext., 714.979.4232 

Treasurer, Michele Lopez, 714.534.1987 ext. 115

Life Coaching Program, Paula Hollmon, 714.534.1987 ext. 112

Community Services, 714.534.4376

Pathfi nders/Adventurers, Sandra Caldwell,pathfi nders@gardengrovesda.com, Moenau Rivera, adventurers@gardengrovesda.com.

Our July 2011 budget is $15,000.00. 
So far we have received $9982.74.

Garden Grove Seventh-Day Adventi st Church
12702 9th Street, Garden Grove, CA 92840 

www.gardengrovesda.com    
Offi  ce Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

Children’s Sabbath School 
Cradle Roll, 0 - 3 years 
Kindergarten, 4 - 6 years
Primary, 7 - 9 years 
Juniors, grades 5 & 6 
Earliteens, grades 7 & 8

Youth & Young Adults
Youth, high school ages 14 - 18, Library
Young Adult, collegiate ages 18 & up, Youth Chapel

Adult Classes
Filipino (English) Class, Adult Quarterly, Pathfi nder Room 
Tom Neslund, Adult Quarterly, North Room
Spanish Class, Spanish Quarterly, Board Room
Vietnamese Class, Viet. Quarterly, Mother’s Room (Sanc-
tuary)
Friends in Prayer, Book of Proverbs, Upstairs Landing
Dan Smith, “Revelati on Revealing”, Fellowship Hall
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Elder’s Room Mother’s Room
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Prayer Request
Norma Rameriz                   Beth Trainor         
Judy Harmon                                     Kimber Parks 
Nellie Zuniga   Kinberly Haight
Robert Cantos (Lance Cantos’ Father)
Nancy Bentley (Kimber’s Mother)
Pamela Cutchlow-Brooks
Elden Smith (Ralph Smith’s Brother)

Worship Service
Please remember to put your phones and pagers on 
silent.  Thank you!

Off ering: Local Church Budget

Sabbath Rest continues until 7:56pm tonight.  Next 
week’s Sabbath welcome is at 7:52pm.

Community Announcements

Annual Religious Liberty Sabbath, Today we will 
have a very special Fellowship Dinner for attendees 
of the afternoon session with a special presentation 
on important global, international, and national 
issues with a question & answer segment with our 
first time guest speaker Lincoln E. Steed, Editor of 
Liberty Magazine. Please visit these web pages and 
be involved in placing your voice for your freedom. 
www.libertymagayine.org, www.churchstate.org, 
www.religiousliberty.info

Ladies, it’s your last chance to get your tickets 
to Women of Faith!  All payments must be in 
to Melissa Sajid-Briceno (714 814 0484 or 
Jasmine8097@yahoo.com) by Wednesday, August 
3.  Tickets are $89 and the conference is Friday and 
Saturday, September 9-10 at the Honda Center in 
Anaheim.

Little Spartans Sports League coming this fall to 
Orangewood Academy. First season will be soccer. 

For boys and girls ages 5-10. Non-students of 
Orangewood Academy welcome!
To register visit us at: orangewoodacademy.com 
For questions contact: Tanya (714) 261-0592 or 
Soraya (714) 617-4315

Heritage Sabbath – Nov. 5, 2011: Join us on this 
special Sabbath as we celebrate 115 years at 
Garden Grove.  There will be an old fashion Sabbath 
School program followed by worship service, 
luncheon and musical program in the afternoon.  
Guest speaker for the worship service will be 
James R. Nix, Director of the Ellen G. White Estate.  
We will be highlighting church and world events 
during the 1930’s.  We need your help in creating 
a list of our former members, friends and family 
members who should be invited to join us on this 
special Sabbath. Jot down the name and address 
and give it to Beverly Hill (714/639-2739, Beverly.
Hill@STJOE.org), Barbara Schmidt (714/730-
4943, BarbaraJSchmidt33@gmail) or Barbara Peck 
(714/774-4049, barbpwest@roadrunner.com). 

Contributions to help with expenses would be 
greatly appreciated. We want this Sabbath to be a 
means of bringing absent members back to church 
and to fellowship with members who have moved 
away. We want to remind the members of our 
heritage, both Adventist and Garden Grove, and we 
plan to have a commemorative program for you 
to remember this special day. Your contributions 
would help with expenses such as printing, 
postage, displays and decorations. If you can help 
us, please place your donation in a tithe envelope 
and mark it “Heritage Sabbath”.

If you’d like special prayer, an Elder will be 
available in the North Room(see map).

GARDEN GROVE SDA CHURCH
July 30, 2011

10:50am

SONGS OF GATHERING VBS Kids

INVITING GOD’S PRESENCE Dan Smith & Garrett Speyer 

MORNING ANTHEM Hymn #616
Soldiers of Christ, Arise

CALL FOR OFFERING Dan Smith

OFFERTORY VBS Kids

PRAYER FOR THE PEOPLE* Lizz Randall

DRAMA GGSDA Drama Team

SCRIPTURE Connor Meckstroth
Acts 4:29-31

INTRODUCTION OF SPEAKER Mariana Maukovich

SPECIAL MUSIC* Kayley Meckstroth
My Lips Will Praise You

MORNING MESSAGE Lincoln Steed
Dangerous Opportunity

SONG OF RESPONSE Hymn #647
My Eyes Have Seen the Glory

THE BLESSING* Sheri Sinaga

POSTLUDE Carol Meckstroth

Today’s Worship Planner is Sheri Sinaga
* Out of respect to the worshippers, Deacons will close Sanctuary doors to be reopened immediately 

thereafter.
BR-Board Room, CS-Community Service, NR-North Room, FH-Fellowship Hall, MS-Main Sanctuary, YC-Youth Chapel


